Success Story

LeUndrea Waller was enrolled in the WIOA Program (Crittenden County) in November of 2020
as an OSY, low income, single parent who was currently unemployed and had little to no work
experience. She started Work Experience Program with the City of West Memphis Human
Resource Department as an Office Assistant in which she did an awesome job. Each time Career
Advisor would visit the Worksite, there were always positive remarks given about LeUndrea.
She also had the opportunity to continue her Work Experience at the West Memphis City Hall
as an Office Assistant where she also did a remarkable job. Because of the outstanding
commitment, work ethic, and respect that she showed during her time in WIOA's Work
Experience Program, LeUndrea was hired full-time as a Code Enforcement Clerk with West
Memphis City Hall after she completed the Work Experience Program.




